

May 4, 2022

Mr. Don Rea Secretary, PGA of America 100 Avenue of the Champions Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410

Dear Secretary Rea,

On behalf of the Officers of the Alabama – NW Florida PGA Section, we enthusiastically write this letter of support for Nathan Charnes for the position of Secretary of the PGA of America. We are once again fortunate to have three outstanding candidates, and we feel that Nathan is the best qualified to help lead our Association into the future.

After extensive conversations, it is our belief that Nathan's platform mirrors the direction we are going within our Section. We also believe that Nathan's vision and past experiences make him the most qualified candidate to lead our Association as we stay focused on our long-range strategic plan.

The Alabama – NW Florida PGA Section wants to thank all three candidates for their commitment to the PGA of America. They are all proven leaders and make our profession proud. We wish all the candidates the best as they continue their campaigns through the PGA Annual Meeting.

Sincerely,

Kevin Klein, PGA

Kevin Illeri

President

Alabama – NW Florida Section PGA